
CGWB Chairman and Former Director, ICAR-IIWM Dr. S. K. Ambast 

visits ICAR-IIWM 

Dr. S. K. Ambast, Chairman, CGWB and former Director of the institute visited ICAR-IIWM 

on 2nd November 2023. He was welcomed by Dr. A. Sarangi, Director, ICAR-IIWM. In his 

welcome address, Dr. Sarangi spelt out the research initiatives taken up the institute in last 

one year and appreciated the efforts made by the former Director for visibility of the Institute. 

In his address, Dr. S. K. Ambast lauded the achievements of scientists of ICAR-IIWM. He 

intended to have an umbrella MOU between CGWB with NRM institutes of ICAR. Dr. R. K. 

Panda and Dr. S. K. Rautaray, Principal Scientists of the institute also spoke on the occasion. 

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks by Dr. S. Mohanty, Principal Scientist of the 

institute.  

 

 

 

 

 


